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Thank you for the quick response to my inquiry regarding Wayne State's
decisions to provide directory information in compliance with FERPA
requirements.

You requested more details about the student information the library provides in
the shared DALNET patron database. Anaclare Evans compiled a list of data
elements currently used in our shared NOTIS system as well as a list we are
developing for our new Horizon system. As Anaclare points out, in Horizon,
some data will be kept locally in the Wayne State files and will not be shared
with other DALNET libraries.

Please let me know if this needs further clarification. Thank you again for your
help.
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